
 
 
 

 

 

 
  

  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

20th International Society for Pediatric and Adolescent Diabetes Science School for Healthcare Professionals

  Report

Date:  October 13-15, 2024

Location:  Lisbon, Portugal

15 participants from Australia, Bangladesh, Brazil, Canada, Ireland, Italy, Jordan, Uganda, the United Arab Emirates,
United Kingdom and United States of America took part in the Science School; representing chaplaincy, nursing,
dietetics, psychology, public health, pharmacy and social work disciplines.

Organized and funded by the International Society for Pediatric and Adolescent Diabetes and BreakthroughT1D, the 
Science School gave attendees an understanding around critiquing research, developing a research question, research 
methodologies, data analysis and writing of grant applications. Constructive discussion and feedback were also provided 
on research projects currently being undertaken or considered. These projects included protein supplementation, insulin 
thermostability and type 1 diabetes incidence.

The Science School was facilitated by Steven James (Nurse, University of the Sunshine Coast, Australia), Rebecca 
Barber (Nurse, Children’s Hospital of Los Angeles, United States of America), Júlia Galhardo (Physician, Hospital de 
Dona Estefânia, Portugal), Sheryl Salis (Dietitian, Nurture Health Solutions, India) and Anastasia Albanese-O/Neill
(Nurse, BreakthroughT1D)

THANK YOU to our partner BreakthroughT1D for supporting this very important ISPAD initiative!


